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Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School

Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR

admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01691 830621

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson

11th January 2021
Dear Parents

Attached to this email is a copy of the addendum to the risk assessment that has been created for this term. 

This document will explain what new measures have been put in place after Christmas to reduce the risk of infections being spread within school and between bubbles. It will hopefully also offer some additional reassurance for parents who may be making an application for a place today, that we have increased the number of safety measures from the Autumn Term.

Once I have received final confirmation that the governors are happy with the place application form I will send out via email.

Regards

Mr Thompson


